
 

 

 

16 July 2021 

 

David Read  

Avid Project Management Pty Ltd 

David.read@avidpm.com.au 

 

Hi David, 

Further to our meeting on site at the Newcastle Jockey Club on Tuesday 13 July, please find 

following Pest Management recommendations for the proposed New Stables corner Darling & 

Chapman Streets Broadmeadow. 

PEST MANAGEMENT RECOMMENDATIONS 

• RODENT CONTROL 

It is a recommendation of industry standards and H.A.C.C.P that Rodent Bait Stations should be 

placed at intervals of no more than 9 metres.  Advanced Pest Control Australia recommend a 

monthly service be carried out in which we inspect all bait stations, clean, rebait and record all 

activity findings, so monitoring of activity can be gauged. 

• EXTERNAL WEBBING SPIDERS & COCKROACH CONTROL 

Initial spray for external webbing spiders & cockroach treatment to be carried out. Advanced Pest 

Control Australia recommend 3 monthly maintenance programme. 

• SNAKES 

As requested. 

If you have any questions regarding our recommendations, please do not hesitate to contact me on 

0403340727. 

 

Kind  regards, 

Steve Podgorelec 

Email spodgorelec@apcaus.net.au  
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